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Save March 2 2017 for our GJAOC Luncheon!
It will be held @ the Phoenix Club starting at 11:45am
Mark Your Calendar Now.
Menu Choices:
Chicken Caesar Salad

or

Cobb Salad
Please RSVP to Joe Quiros:

E-Mail: jmquiros@cox.net

Phone: (949) 651-0113
Our March Luncheon Speaker -
Eric Woolery, CPA
Orange County Auditor-Controller
 
The Auditor-Controller is the County's Chief Accounting Officer headed by independently elected Auditor-Controller Eric H. Woolery, CPA. Mr. Woolery reports directly to the taxpayers to provide them and the County Board of Supervisors with objective financial management, analysis and advice. This office provides the County's accounting services mandated by the California Statutory Code to receive and expend the County's income of more than $5.5 billion.

Mr. Woolery graduated from Lutheran High School of Orange County and from the California State University at Fullerton, where he earned a Bachelor's Degree in Business Administration, with an emphasis in Accounting. After graduating from college, he went to work for the public accounting firm Ernst & Young and quickly earned a California Certified Public Accountant (CPA) license. Later, he owned a CPA firm with two locations, specializing in entrepreneurs for ten years. Mr. Woolery's professional financial experience has included serving as a corporate controller, chief financial officer, auditor, small business owner of his own accounting firm, and governmental financial director. 
Eric resides in Orange with Lisa, his high school sweetheart and wife of twenty-five years; their two children, Liam and Kate; and the family dog, Twix, a Labrador retriever.  
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Consider Serving on the GJAOC Board of Directors!
In order to stay vibrant and relevant, the GJAOC is always looking for new Board members.  Currently, the Association is looking to fill 2 open seats on the Board.  If you like an interesting challenge, please consider joining what has become a pro-active, stimulating, advocacy Board. Please speak to any current Board member for more details or call our President, Roy Baker at (949)421-8228.

The Board of Directors appreciates your ongoing support!

